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STATE OF HAWAII
DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS, ECONOMIC DEVEWPME~T & TOURISM

LAND USE COMMISSION
Room lo.t, Old Federal Building

335 Merchant Street
Honolulu, Hawall 96813

Telephone: 548-4611
October 8, 1991

Mr. Rex R. Dalere
Rex's Drafting/Consulting Service
408 W. Puainako Street
Hilo, Hawaii 96720

Dear Mr. Dalere:

SUbject: Boundary Interpretation No. 91-40 for
TMK. NO.:8-7-13: 06, Opihihale 1st, South
Kona, Hawaii

Pursuant to your letter dated August 21, 1991 requesting a
boundary interpretation for the sUbject area, please be advised
that our records indicate that the Conservation District
boundary on the sUbject property extends from the shoreline to
approximately 300 feet inland. For a more precise
determination of the Conservation District boundary, we would
require a map of the current certified shoreline boundary.

If you have any questions, please call Bert Saruwatari or
Fred Talon of our office at 548-3074.

Sincerely,

Esther Ueda,
Executive Officer
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cc: William Paty, BLNR Chairman, Attn: Conservation Affairs
Office

Norman Hayashi, Hawaii Planning Director
Glenn Y. Sato, Tax Maps & Records Supervisor

C&C of Honolulu, Department of Finance
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